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MEMORANDUM

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice-Mayor and Members of the Town Commission
From: Hector Gomez, Town Manager _—=2 —/ =—.,,
Date: February 26, 2024

Subject: Inter-Agency Traffic Detail in the Town of Surfside

You may notice an increased amount of Police activity tomorrow...

On Tuesday, February 27%, 2024, a total of 7 (seven) Police Departments, will be
participating in a combined traffic detail within the Town of Surfside which is also known
as a “Traffic Blitz". It will occur from the hours of 8:00 AM to Noon with the objective of
curving traffic vehicular infractions. Patrol units will be staged throughout the Town and
issuing citations.

Our siter City of Hialeah will be providing resources with the Traffic Blitz as well. If you
have any questions, please contact the Town Manager or Police of Chief.



